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February 28, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Ben Berteau 
Infiltrator Systems, Inc 
6 Business Park Rd 
Old Saybrook, CT  06475 
 
 
Subject: Approval of Flow Equalization Panel 
 
 
Dear Mr. Berteau: 
 
On February 25, 2011, we received the final piece of information for the panel. 
 
Therefore, we approve the following model numbers for flow equalization control panels: 
 
 Simplex - IPC-S01, IPC-S02, and IPC-SCB 
 Duplex - IPC-D01, IPC-DCB, and IPC-DSF 
 
Please be aware that these panels are subject to periodic inspections, and should units be found to be in noncompliance 
with the submission or Innovative Approval, then the approval may be suspended or revoked.  Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions pertaining to this approval. 
 

    Sincerely, 
 
 
       Tricia Angoli, PE 
       On-Site Wastewater Engineering 

 
cc: Tim Wood, Infiltrator Systems, Inc 


